ICAIl and healthcare associations to
improve healthcare management cost
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The Institute of Cost Accountants of India (ICAI) has tied up
with Association of Healthcare Providers (India) (AHPI)
representing the majority of healthcare providers in India and
Delhi Medical Association (DMA) to ensure better cost
management to benefit patients in India. The objective of this
tie-upbetween ICAl and the two medical associations, is to
provide expert advice of Cost Accountants to hospitals in
implementing best practices and maintain costing system that
helps the service providers in managing and controlling the
cost to ultimately benefit patients. The MoU was signed by
CMA Dr. A.S. Durga Prasad, President, ICAI, Dr. Girdhar J Gyani,
Director General, AHPI, and Dr. Chander Mohan Bhagat,
Chairman, DMA NH & MEF.



